
The Village Chapel 

Wedding Guild 

 

The following are new guidelines set forth by the Village Chapel on Bald Head Island for 
weddings taking place in the summer, fall and winter of 2020. 

 

1. Change the number of people allowed to attend wedding events from a capacity of 110 
to 50 in accordance with Phase 2-3 following the shelter in place NC state orders. 

2. Require social distancing inside and around the chapel, allowing only 3 people per pew 
unless all members on that pew are within the same family, i.e. couples, etc. 

3. Require attending guests to wear a mask. 
4. Clean the chapel before and after a wedding event, either through the regular cleaning 

service for the chapel or if necessary, the wedding guild member to assist using required 
cleaning products. 

5. Live singing is discouraged according to data from the American Choral Directors 
Association. 

 

 If possible and needed, the streaming services at the HOA building next door can be 
used incorporating required procedures and trained personnel for such duties.  The 
associated fees are the responsibility of the Bride/Groom. 

 (It must be noted the HOA has mandated no gatherings shall take place in that building 
through June of 2020.) 

 It should also be noted these guidelines are subject to change according to new 
developments in Covid-19 guidelines set forth by the Governor and State regulations. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of these new guidelines! 

Debbie Ward 

Wedding Guild Chairman  

Village Chapel Board of Trustees 

 


